
DRAMATIC 
     Synonyms:  theatrical, showmanship, emotional, fervent, 
     passionate 

Your handwriting reveals a vivacious, outgoing person with a strong 
sense of drama.   

Life is never dull with this person around.  As long as he has 
someone to play to, he will create excitement.   

This is the kind of person who makes the most mundane event into 
something exciting.  Colorful details are added to spice up dull 
stories and make everything larger than life. 

She doesn't simply walk into a room, she makes an entrance! 

Your handwriting is characterized by your free-spirited, dramatic 
style.  Experiencing life in full, living color, you have a rich 
imagination and are entertaining to be around.   

Speaking from her heart, there is never any question about her true 
feelings, as she wears them openly, on her sleeve. 

His reactions are always big and outward, but the basic emotion can 
shift quickly from high to low and back again. 

You are most comfortable being center stage, with an audience to 
play to.  Warm, even flirtatious, you know how to get the attention 
you need.   

His upbeat and witty sense of humor makes him a lively companion, 
and any environment where He is, is guaranteed to have plenty of 
action.   

This is the person who invented making mountains out of molehills! 

Approaching life with intensity and passion, she behaves as if she 
expected an abundance to be laid at her doorstep--and it usually 
is. 

For this individual, life is a party to be savored and enjoyed, but 
also to share with a wide circle of good friends. 



She may not be overtly gregarious, but in her quiet way she can 
create drama. 

A natural performer, he needs an audience to play to.   

He is not a shrinking violet who is content to stay behind the 
scenes, but needs social recognition and public acknowledgement of 
his contributions.   

A natural performer, he is a showman and player.  In a game of 
strategy, he wins.   

Give him center stage and he will perform.  He loves to give a good 
performance and add color to a conversation. 

She exaggerates things unexpectedly.  All of a sudden you are 
surprised that someone would make such a big deal out of that - 
whatever that may be.   

Your zest for living and colorful personality have always made a 
dramatic impact on people (which is gratifying, isn't it?). 

A dramatic flair is an adjunct to your need to be noticed and 
appreciated. 

Her strong need for recognition prompts her to play to the 
attention and applause of others. 


